
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have received information from the EA regarding details in relation to the 
placement letters being issued for Pre-school and Primary one in September. 
 
Given the uncertainty of the current situation EA will be issuing letters to 
parents/guardians on behalf of schools/playgroups to advise on the outcome of 
their child’s pre-school primary one application for receipt on Wednesday 29th April 
2020. 
 
As it is possible that due to Covid -19 some post may take longer to deliver than 
usual, the Citizen Portal will be accessible via the EA website on Wednesday 29th 
April.  Guidance on how to log on and access the E A website can be found on 
www.eani.org.uk.  Please note this information will not be available before 29th 
April. 
 
Parents/guardians who had applied online in January 2020 can log in and obtain 
information relating to your child’s pre-school/primary one application.  
 
St. Joseph and St. James’ P.S will also issue a letter to the parents of our P1 
children. We ask that you please return the reply slip and data collection form 
either by post  or email  with the information required to lmorrow846@c2kni.net. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email on 
cwadsworth679@c2kni.net  if you require any further clarification. 
 
Thank you 
 
C. Wadsworth 
 
 
 

 

St. Joseph and St. James’ Primary School 
34 Chapel Street 

Poyntzpass 

BT35 6SY 

Tel: 028 3831 8261 

Email: cwadsworth679@c2kni.net  

Website: www.stjosephandstjames.com 
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